
 

 

 

From: Bill & Sharon 
To: City Council 
Subject: Jetty 
Date: Wednesday, November 20, 2019 10:59:29 AM 

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, 
Links and Requests for Login Information 

Dear Council Members, 

Would you please consider this alternative for coming the jetty to fishermen from midnight 
until 6:00am…Close the jetty from 9:00pm until 3:00am, OR, 10:00pm until 4:00am? 

I, and others have been fishing at the jetty from around 4:00 am for at least the past eleven 
years. 
In those eleven years, I have only witnessed two instances, AT 4:00ish, of two different cars 
doing donuts in the parking lot. 
I NEVER saw drinking or other inappropriate behavior during the 4:00 am until daylight hours 
other than the cars doing the donuts! 

More than likely, the bad behavior occurs during the 7:00 pm until the 1:00am-2:00am hours 
when alcohol is readily available. 

We fishermen would certainly welcome being able to fish at the pre dawn hours, which, by the 
way, are the best times to catch the larger fish. 

Thank you for any consideration you may render. 

Sincerely, 

Bill McGrath 
Venice, FL 34293 

mailto:venpar@verizon.net
mailto:CityCouncil@Venicegov.com


 

From: Craig Coberly 
To: City Council 
Subject: Closing hours at South Jetty 
Date: Monday, November 25, 2019 8:58:31 AM 

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, Links and Requests for 
Login Information 

Good Morning, 

I'm writing to ask that you reconsider the proposal to close Humphris 
Park from midnight to 6:00 am. 

Unfortunately, the  6:00 am opening time has the unintended 
consequence of prohibiting fishing from the South Jetty during the 
prime pre-dawn hours. 

I submit that revising the opening time to 4:00 am would have the 
same effect of mitigating noise complaints from rowdiness and 
drunkenness while still allowing responsible fisherman the ability to 
enjoy fishing from the Jetty during the most productive time of day. 

Thanks for your consideration. 

Respectively, 

Craig Coberly 
Venice 
941-496-8404 

mailto:coberlycraig@gmail.com
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